
 

 

 

 

 

 
Full translation 
 
…and Praise to Allah for the good and the bad, God said; (We 
afflict you with the good and the bad as an ordeal). He also 
said (You may love something and it is bad for you, and hate 
something and it is good for you). Do not think it is bad for 
you but it is good for you. And after God has told the stories 
of the Prophets (PBU them) in Surat Hud, he said, All that we 
relate to you of the stories of the apostles, with it we make 
the heart firm. In them there cometh to thee the truth, as well 
as an exhortation and a message of remembrance to those who 
believe. And in the story of Ayyub (PBUH) he ended it with; it 
is a reminder to the believers and to those who pray. And in the 
Prophet's tradition, the real believers say Praise is to Allah 
if they were afflicted by the good they were thankful, and if 
they were hit by the bad, they wait. 
 
And in the story of our mother, 'A'ishah, God be satisfied with 
her, in the incident of Ufuk, some of them were mourned. Some of 
them said, he was better than I, and he told his wife, she is 
better than you. God said: If the believers thought that they 
are better, and they said it, it is a clear lie. 
 
In the battle of Tabuk, when the Messenger was asked, What has 
Ka'ab done? Some said, look at his clothes, and others said, 
what a bad thing you said… we did not hear anything but good 
about him. And Joseph (PBUH) when he was released from the 
prison, he wrote on his door, among other things, recognizing 
the friends. 
The second matter, God mentioned in his book about the battle of 
Uhud, and of those companions who were killed. There were 
seventy with Asadallah and the Messenger's uncle. God said (Of 
you, who wants life) and (You refused after he showed you what 
you desire) (And those who flee when the two forces met, the 
devil caused then to stumble, and the Prophet ordered them to be 
pardoned and asked God to forgive them, and to consult them in 
the matter so life do not stop and there will be confrontation 
between the two sides. Therefore God said (And consult them in 
the matter). I did not mention this for a thing but (TN: page 
ends.) 


